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TO: The Honorable President and        May 19, 2021 
 Members of the City Council  
 City Hall, Room 400 

c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary  
 
The Baltimore City Office of Information & Technology (BCIT) has reviewed Council Bill 21-0072: Local 911 
Telephone Fee. The purpose of this bill is to revise the local 911 telephone fee: In accordance with State Public 
Safety Article § 1-311, an additional charge of [75¢] $1 per month is levied and imposed on all current bills 
rendered for switched local exchange access service, wireless telephone service, or other 911-accessible 
service within Baltimore City. 
 
BCIT has reviewed this legislation and has no objection to this bill and defers to Finance and the Baltimore City 
Fire Department. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Leyla Layman, Chief of Staff, at (443) 202-4511. 
 
 
Cc: 

Ms. Natasha Mehu,  
Ms. Nina Themelis,  

  


